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Henderson, Katie

From: Gilliam, Allen
Sent: Tuesday, July 24, 2012 11:19 AM
To: harold@eldoradowater.com; Lorraine Murtha (lorraine@eldoradowater.com)
Cc: Fuller, Kim; Bailey, John; Henderson, Katie
Subject: AR0033723_El Dorados First Streamlined Draft Ord submittal Review July 2012_

20120723  AFIN 700341
Attachments: El Dorados first draft Ord submittal Review July 2012.doc

Harold (and Lorraine), 
 
Your first draft “streamlined” Ordinance to bring it into compliance with the current 40 CFR 403 
regulations has been finished.  Because your old Ord. was not in the same template/order as EPA’s 
model Ord., I’ve made some pretty substantial Section “moves” to your old one to help “standardize” it 
and make it flow better with EPA’s. 
 
Please find attached the color coded copy of your revised Pretreatment Ordinance with this office’s 
suggested and required revisions for your convenience. 
 
It is in MS Word format, so it should be fairly simple to convert to a final document to be submitted 
back to this office for final review and approval.   
 
A hard copy letter will follow shortly basically stating the same requiring submittal of your final draft 
Streamlined Pretreatment Ordinance within sixty (60) days from the date on that correspondence.   
 
If you have any questions please feel free to contact this office. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Allen Gilliam 
ADEQ State Pretreatment Coordinator 
501.682.0625 
 
 
 


